Geauga County Budget Commission



James R. Flaiz, Chairman Christopher P. Hitchcock, Vice Chairman Charles E. Walder, Secretary

Courthouse Annex, 231 Main Street, Suite 1A, Chardon, OH 44024-1293

(440) 285-2222, 834-1856, 564-7131 Direct Line: (440) 279-1600 FAX: (440) 279-2184

Email: auditor@co.geauga.oh.us

April 20, 2020

All Political Subdivisions and Taxing Authorities:

The Geauga County Budget Commission met in regular session on Monday, April 20, 2020 and discussed the possible effects of the COVID-19 pandemic on Geauga County real property tax collections. While the Commission had previously certified 2020 collection rates at 98% (pre-pandemic), we strongly recommend that all taxing authorities internally reduce their anticipated revenue collection to 95% for the 2nd half 2020 collection period as a precaution. We will continue to monitor the County's collection rate and advise accordingly.

Sincerely,

James R. Flaiz, Chairman

Christopher P. Hitchcock, Vice Chairman

Unul

Charles E. Walder, Secretary